
DECADES
Study AbroadStudy Abroad

Calling all Staff & Faculty: Did you participate in

Study Abroad, Fulbright or the Peace Corps?

SHARE YOUR

EXPERIENCE ABROAD

loan items/pics/souvenirs

to display during IEW
display will be in Kolligian

Library Nov 14-18

SHARE YOUR EXPERIENCE DURING IEW 
International Education Week (IEW) is

 November 14 - 18th
Your time abroad was an impactful part of your


past | Relive great memories & inspire students to 

seek out their own opportunities to go abroad 

by November 8th!
& bring your items to KL 101 by Nov. 10th

llongvejar@ucmerced.edu
to reserve space & for questions

EMAIL:

RESERVE YOUR SPOT:

THROUGH THE


